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Friday, 17 September 2021 
 
Good Afternoon P7 Parents  

I am writing to express my sincere and genuine apologies for not sharing a change of teaching 

staff with you.  

 

In the letter sent by the school, dated 22nd June 2021 we specified our teacher for Primary 7 

this year would be Mrs McCourt. 

Mrs McCourt did not return to school this term, she is on maternity leave, and we wish her and 

her lovely new baby blessings for health and happiness.  

 

It was an oversight on my behalf, not to share this information with you, when I sent out my 

initial correspondence regarding Mr Keenan’s class.  

 

Mrs Sheila Treacy is currently our Primary 7 teacher and she will replace Mrs McCourt as the 

Primary 7, for this academic year.   

 

Once again I extend my apologies and I thank you for all the positive support you have 

expressed to our teaching staff in the past.  

 

Wishing you all a happy and restful weekend  
 

 

    

Kind regards  
  
 
  

Marian Litter  
Senior Manager  

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 


